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The case was referred to the Autorité by Notariat Services due to practices

allegedly implemented in the notarial property advertisement sector by the

Association pour le développement du service notarial (ADSN) and its subsidiary

ADNOV, which form the ADSN Group. The Autorité rejects the request for interim

measures but continues to investigate the merits of the case.
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